
                     ‘Belief and Confidence to Aspire’ 

             BEMERTON ST JOHN C.E.AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL 
      LOWER ROAD SALISBURY SP2 9NW 

 

Tel: 01722 322848  Fax: 01722 502992     Email: admin@bemerton-st-john.wilts.sch.uk    Website: www.bemerton.com  

Head Teacher: Mr Alun Richards   ●    Deputy Head: Mrs Claire Pearce 
 

 

                                                                                         

 
 

Monday 20th May 2019 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Surveys 

Thank you to all those of you who completed the questionnaire on the school. The results are being 

annalysed and will be shared with you all in due course. We use the results to identify the strengths 

and areas for development in the school.  

Parents Forum 

We are holding another parents forum meeting in the hall on Friday 24th May. You are welcome to 

come along and learn about the new plans to incorporate the house into the existing school 

buildings and discuss any agenda items you feel relevant. Tea and coffee will be provided. We look 

forward to seeing you at 9am.  

Year 6 Prom 

On Friday 19th July the Year 6 children are invited to the cluster leavers party at Sarum Academy. The 

event will start at 5.30pm and finish at 7pm. We hope everyone in Year 6 will be able to attend this 

celebration. Refreshments will be made available for the children.  

Parking 

 

Please note that any parking outside the school gates is not permitted between the hours of 8am 

until 6pm. Please help us to keep the children safe and traffic moving on Lower Road by not parking 

on the yellow lines. Thank you for your help with this matter.  

SATS 

I would like to thank all the children in Year 6 for being so great during the SATS tests last week. They 

had a brilliant attitude all week and also enjoyed their breakfast every morning. I would also like to 

thank all the staff who ensure it is well orgnaised and as relaxing as possible for the children during 

the week. Year 2 will sit their SATS during this week.  
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Half Term 

A reminder that we break up on Friday 24th May for a week and have a Training Day on Monday 3rd 

June. I hope you all have a relaxing break and enjoy your time with your children.  

Breakfast Club 

We currently have 42 children attending breakfast club on certain given days. Please ensure your 

payments are up to date on your accounts.  

Sun Protection 

Please can you ensure that your children have sun cream applied before coming into school. 

Children will be able to self apply the suncream themselves but adults in the school are unable to do 

this. Water bottles are also important for children to have in school so these can be taken out during 

lunchtimes and breaktimes. Sun hats also protect the children from the heat, especially during the 

lunch periods.  

Beat the Street 

In the Salisbury and Amesbury area, there is a walking, cyling and running event. You will have 

received information on Friday regarding the event starting on Monday 20th May 2019 (advertised 

though as starting on Wednesday 5th June 2019).  

Mini Marathon 

On Saturday, lots of our school children in Key Stage 2 took part in the mini marathon. It was 

wonderful seeing so many of you doing so well in the event and trying your best. I would also like to 

thank all the parents that took part in the event. Over the past 6 weeks, Mrs Musslewhite and Mrs 

Young have worked hard at training the children for the event as well as taking the time to be there 

on the day – it is very much appreciated by everyone.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


